
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
• Prescription drugs in the household may get
in the wrong hands or prompt abuse. For that,
the  South  Lake  Tahoe  Police  Department  has
agreed to take back unwanted pharmaceuticals
on April 30 from 9am to 1pm in the Safeway
parking lot at 1020 Johnson Blvd.

•The South Lake Tahoe Police Department would like to remind
motorists to be aware of parking in spaces designated for the
disabled. The current fine for unlawfully parking in properly
marked handicapped space in the city is $450.

• The Tahoe Choir will present music from Broadway shows on
May 6, 7 and 8 in the Duke Theatre of the Lake Tahoe Community
College. Concerts start at 7:30pm on Friday and Saturday with
a matinee showing slated for 2pm. For more information, visit
www.Tahoechoir.org.

• The Markleeville Plein Air event is planned for June 21
through June 25 inviting spectators to watch 12 artists paint
Markleeville and other areas of Alpine County. A collector
reception  is  slated  for  June  25  at  2pm.  All  artwork  is
available at the Markleeville Art Gallery, 14841 Highway 89.
Information  can  be  obtained  by  calling  (530)  694.ARTS  or
visiting www.markleevilleartgallery.com.

• A Historical Haunted Walking Tour is slated for Oct. 20 and
21 starting from Moody’s Bistro & Lounge, 10007 Bridge St. in
Truckee. Walk to the most historic and fascinating haunts in
town. Visit www.truckeehistorytour.org or call (530) 305.4231
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